
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Notice is hereby given that Shelbyville Central Schools, Shelbyville, Indiana is seeking proposals from 

farmers to lease approximately 19 acres of tillable farmland.  

To obtain a copy of the Request for Proposal, please contact Business Manager, Michelle Babcock at 

michelle.babcock@shelbycs.org. 

Sealed Proposals are being sought for the following item: 

 FARM LAND LEASE 

Shelbyville Central Schools will receive sealed proposals until 3:00pm (ET) on February 6, 2024. 

Proposals are to be submitted to Shelbyville Central School, 1121 E. State Road 44, Shelbyville, IN  46176 

ATTN: Michelle Babcock. 

The Board of School Trustees reserves the right to negotiate, at its discretion, with those submitting 

proposals, in accordance with Indiana Law. 

Detailed specifications are on file in the office of the Business Manager, Shelbyville Central Schools, 

1121 E. State Road 44, Shelbyville, IN  46176 
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